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Friday 13th January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
RE: PE Kit 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Further to my letter in September, we are pleased to let you know that the ventilation building 
works taking place in the PE block have now been completed. 
 
In order for students to fully engage in the wider PE curriculum, we will therefore be returning to 
normal operation in terms of changing for PE lessons. Students should wear full school uniform at all 
times in other lessons and full DLS PE kit must be brought in to get changed into for PE lessons. 
 
This will take effect as of Monday 16th January 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr P Norris 
Headteacher 
 


